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San Pasqual / Lake Hodges Community Planning Group 
(For the City & Citizens of San Diego) 

 

 

 

Notice CANCELLED January 9th CPG Meeting 
 

To all CPG Members and Interested Community People, Greetings and I hope you 

are all doing well. 

 

The regularly scheduled quarterly meeting for October 9th 2025. I apologize for 

both the cancellation and late notice. Having had no actionable agenda items, 

coupled with my ongoing health challenges/limitations, I completely overlooked 

the scheduled meeting. 

 

 The next scheduled meeting will be our Annual Gathering, March 13th 2025 

 

 

If you are aware of ANY potential agenda items requiring our CPG action, please send 

them to me ASAP. Remember, we can also hold a special meeting with proper notice 

should the need arise. 

 

Respectfully yours,  

 

Marc Lindshield - Chair 
 


